
MHS Music Department
www.ThePrideOfMayfield.org - www.MayfieldVocalMusic.org

Brad Treiber - (440) 995-6858                      Brian Fancher - (440) 995-7836
btreiber@mayfieldschools.org bfancher@mayfieldschools.org

Disney Registration Meeting
Wednesday, October 19th

6:30pm, High School Auditorium

Hello Mayfield Music Students!!

We will be holding a trip registration meeting for ALL students, and their parents/families,
that are interested in attending the Band/Choir trip to Disney World in November of 2023.

The meeting will be held in the High School Auditorium and will begin promptly at 6:30pm,
directly following the marching band’s Wednesday rehearsal.

This meeting is mandatory for ALL that are planning to register for the trip.  We will be
covering the registration process, preliminary itinerary, and some special announcements
regarding our mode of transportation to Disney.

We will also cover the registration process and cost for parents/family members wishing to
attend the trip.

We hope to see you all there.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions!

Many Thanks,

Brad Treiber
Director of Bands
Mayfield High School

Director of Choirs
Mayfield High School
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